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3. TRANSWASTE CANTERBURY LIMITED INTERIM ACCOUNTS AND STATEMENT OF INTENT 
 

General Manager responsible: General Manager City Environment DDI- 941-8656 
Officer responsible: City Water and Waste Manager 
Author: Peter Langbein 

 
 PURPOSE OF REPORT 
 
 1. The purpose of this report is to provide comments on the two documents received from 

Transwaste Canterbury. 
 
 EXECUTIVE SUMMARY 
 
 2. Last year a summary was prepared in relation to the Interim Accounts and on the draft 

Statement of Intent. This report is an update on those summaries to reflect the current Interim 
Accounts and draft Statement of Intent.  The comments are attached as Attachments A and B. 
Also attached are the draft reports as reviewed Attachments C and D 

 
STAFF RECOMMENDATION 

 
 It is recommended: 
 
 (a) That the Subcommittee receive the interim accounts. 
 
 (b) That the Transwaste Canterbury Ltd Statement of Corporate Intent for the year ending 30 June 

2009 be adopted. 
 
 
 
 


